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NOTICE OF TRANSMISSION LINE CONSTRUCTION 
X50 Submarine Cable Replacement Project 

Dear Visitors, 
 
Jersey Central Power & Light, a FirstEnergy company, would like to update you on its 
existing Infrastructure Upgrade X50 Submarine Cable Replacement Project. 

 
The project is part of FirstEnergy’s “Energizing the Future” transmission line initiative 
aimed at enhancing electric service reliability. 

 
Construction activities will begin around October 15, 2024, and this work will 
temporarily impact the parking area near 13th Avenue. 

 
This work is expected to occur between November 1, 2024, - December 15, 2024. 
During construction, signs will be placed in the area. 

 
We do not anticipate any disruption to your electric service as a result of this project. 

 
We appreciate your cooperation with our agents and contractors in the field as they 
proceed with this work. No action is required from you at this time. If you have any 
comments, questions or concerns regarding the transmission line work, please contact 
our project team at: 

(888) 311-4737 

 

 


